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To:                   NADE Board of Directors

From:              Crystal Bach

Date:               July 25, 2016

Subject:           NADE Secretary End Year Report for 2016

 First of all, thank you to those who have assisted me with my duties as NADE Secretary. This is my first time on the Board and I am grateful for all the help and encouragement that I received. 

 I prepared the minutes for the following: New Board Meeting from the NADE National Training Conference held in Aurora Colorado August 13th – 18th 2016. All reports were distributed within 30-days to the NADE Board members.  These reports have been posted to the NADE website.

Electronic copies of the Mid-Year reports of all NADE Board members, appointed Directors, appointed Representatives, and Committee Chairpersons, and other materials were distributed for the 2016 Mid-Year Board meeting in Baltimore Maryland, as requested by the President. The reports were reviewed, approved, and posted to the NADE website.

Electronic copies of the End-of-Year 2016 Reports of all NADE Board members, appointed Directors, appointed Representatives, and Committee Chairpersons, and other materials will be distributed for review for the 2016 Old Board Meeting scheduled for August 14th 2016.

In addition to the reports, agendas and copies of Mid-Year Board 2016, Old Board Meeting 2015 and New Board Meeting 2016 will also be distributed for review/reference.

I have assisted NADE Board members, appointed Directors, appointed Representatives, and Committee Chairpersons in writing up and completing their reports for the Board for Mid-Year 2016 and End of Year 2016 reports.

I have made myself available for, and participated, in various board conference calls du

I have fulfilled to the best of my abilities all of my duties as outlined under the NADE Secretary’s charges.

Respectfully,

Crystal Bach
NADE Secretary
